10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 2o 1986
anuary

LOCAL GOVERNMENT FINANCE

The Prime Minister was grateful for the Lord
President's minute of 23 December reporting the decisions

taken at E(LF) on 19 December.

I am copying this letter to Michael Stark (Cabinet

Office).

DAVID NORGROVE

Miss Joan MacNaughton,
Lord President's Office.




